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Board Highlights
 May 28, 2024

Trustees expressed appreciation to the
14 students who attended the board
meeting to present a summary of their
work, and what they have learned as
individuals, while serving on the Board’s
Student Advisory Committee this year.  
Trustees thanked the students, their
parents/caregivers and staff for
another great year of collaboration and
learning. 

The Terms of Reference for the (cont.)

BOARD STUDENT ADVISORY
COMMITTEE PRESENTATION

 Student Advisory Committee are available in Appendix H
of Board Policy 8, Committees of the Board, available on
the division website at Board Policy 8: Committees of the
Board.  

https://www.gppsd.ab.ca/download/435258
https://www.gppsd.ab.ca/download/435258
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DIVISION 3-YEAR EDUCATION
PLAN APPROVAL

The Board approved the 2024-2027 3-Year
Education Plan for the division.

The 3-Year Education Plan priorities were
developed using the existing priorities, the
ongoing review evidence of progress from the
Annual Education Results Report, and
feedback from staff, students and parents
collected throughout the year in a variety of
formats. 

Building off of the previous 3-Year Education
Plan, the new plan identifies new strategies to
continue the improvement seen over the
previous 3 years in each of the three priority
areas of Teaching and Learning, Belonging,
and Leading. 

The Board approved the 2024 – 2025 Division
Budget and transfers to and from reserves as
presented by division administration.  

The budget is a deficit budget that will be
addressed through the planned use of reserves. 

Projected enrollments are driving an increase in
revenues over the current year of approximately
$3.8 million dollars. The increase in expenditures
is largely due to increased costs and inflationary
pressures.

The Board thanked Associate Superintendent
Norm Guindon and his finance staff for building a
budget that addressed the Board’s budget
development priorities (established earlier in the
year), and for leading a process to develop both
the current budget as well as a 3-Year Budget
Plan that provides information to inform future
planning.    

2024 – 2025 DIVISION 
BUDGET  APPROVAL
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Planning for the first year of GPPSD’s Summer School programming has
been finalized and applications are now open for July classes. The Board  
extended appreciation to Director of System Supports Mrs. Kimberly
Frykas, and GPPSD high school Principals Mr. Vobeyda, Mr. Wall and Mr.
Dunfield for their planning efforts. 

Current GPPSD students or families who are interested in applying for
Summer School, or have questions, are encouraged to speak with their
school administration or counsellors. 

Detailed information about the new Summer School programming, and
application links are available on each school’s website:

https://bridgenetwork.gppsd.ab.ca
https://charlesspencer.gppsd.ab.ca
https://gpcomposite.gppsd.ab.ca

SUMMER SCHOOL UPDATE

Board Meetings
6:00 p.m., Central Office Board Room,
Grande Prairie Public School Division

Future Board Meetings

June 11, 2024

Individuals or groups who wish to make comment on any
specific item on the agenda of a Board meeting are
required to register with the Board Office by noon of the
day of the Board meeting. The full Board Policy 7 can be
found on our website
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https://bridgenetwork.gppsd.ab.ca/our-learning/summer-school
https://gpcomposite.gppsd.ab.ca/our-learning/summer-school

